
BSS NEWSLETTER 
We have had a complaint about par-

ents parking badly in Sanderling Drive 

and blocking driveways. 

Please be considerate of 

local residents when 

parking. 

 

Parents and carers, 

thank you for wearing a mask or visor 

when picking up and dropping off. 

 

Keep sending a water 

bottle every day. 

 

Please send PE 

pumps to keep in 

school for indoor 

PE. 

Thank you! 
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 100% 

 

 

 

 

 Christian 

Values Trophy 

for Compassion 

Teddi Y6 

 

November 13th 2020 

Look at all the donations for the Christmas Shoeboxes! 

Thank you so much! We had enough to fill 16 boxes. Huge 

thanks to Mrs McCauley, who delivered them all ready for 

transporting to needy children. We look forward to emails 

telling us where in the world the boxes ended up. 

 

Talk Homework Link (and Facebook) 

https://www.facebook.com/Banks-St-Stephens-C-of-E-

Primary-School  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Star Writers! 

 

Reception: Isabella 

Y1   David 

Y2   Cason   

Y3    Mason 

Y4    Maia 

Y5    Kasia 

Y6   Will 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stars of the Week! 

Nursery:  Amelia 

Reception:  Logan 

Y1   Mac 

Y2   Sarah 

Y3   Hattie  

Y4    Ethan  

Y5   Harry  

Y6   Alex 

 

This half term’s Christian Value is COMPASSION. 

Children in Need 

We were so lucky to enjoy a 

private Zoom meeting with 

Pudsey and Steve Royle 

from BGT. Children are do-

ing some some fun activities today (dancing, 

drawing cartoons etc) to remember Children in Need. If you 

wish to donate, here is a link: 

https://donate.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/ 

https://www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/donate/text-terms/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remembrance Day at the War Memorial. Video released today. Link below 

https://www.facebook.com/Banks-St-Stephens-C-of-E-Primary


